
 
  

  
 

  
    

   
 

 

 
 

> 
-----Original Message-----
From: George Payne < 
Sent: Thursday, August  8,  2019 11:33 AM  
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject: Antitrust Consent Decree 

The antitrust consent decree has allowed smaller symphonies to exist outside highly subsidized major 
metropolitan areas.Elimination of the Antitrust Consent Decree likely will end possibility of smaller 
music venues due to cost. I urge the Justice Department form eliminating the ANTITRUST CONSENT 
DECREE. 
George Payne 




